
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO 

RECEIVE COMMENTS AND SUGGESTIONS ON CARRBORO COMMUNITY NEEDS AND 

PRIORITIES FOR FISCAL YEAR 2014-15 BUDGET BEGINNING JULY 1 

 

 

On February 11, 2014 the Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing to receive comments 

and suggestions on Carrboro community needs and priorities for the budget beginning July 1, 

2014. 

 

The Town Manager plans to submit a Recommended Budget to the Board of Aldermen on May 

6, 2014.  A public hearing to receive comments on the Manager’s Recommended Budget will be 

held on May 20, 2014.  The final budget is planned for adoption on Jun 17, 2014. 

 

The Board of Aldermen and Town Manager welcome feedback from Town residents throughout 

the budget process.  Carrboro residents may send written suggestions and comments to the Town 

Clerk at 301 West Main Street, Carrboro, NC 27510; or fax them to (919) 918-4456.  Residents 

may also email written suggestions to the Town Clerk at Cwilson@townofcarrboro.org 

mailto:Cwilson@townofcarrboro.org

